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August 13, 2003


Alec Soto

Chairperson

Friends of the Quilt (Houston), Inc.

4617 Montrose Blvd., Suite C-146

Houston, Texas 77006

Dear Mr. Soto:

On behalf of the Executive Committee and membership of GCAM, I would like to thank you and your organization for the generous grant, which was presented by you at our general meeting on August 7th, 2003.  

As someone who has been involved with numerous 501(c)3 grass roots organizations in the area you know how far $1,000 can go in day to day life—sometimes literally meaning life or death—and this grant has come at a very important time.  Many things will be happening in the next several months and the grant from your organization will be the catalyst in helping us achieve some of our goals.

We appreciate your hard work with the NAMES Project-Houston for many years and to continue that local legacy in forming Friends of the Quilt (Houston), Inc. proves your dedication to the causes so important to our community.  We at GCAM feel the same way and I cannot tell you how much we appreciate that you consider us worthy of this grant.

Please keep in touch and see the progress we make in the near future… and know that this grant from you will play an integral part in our success story.

Sincerely,

Judy Reeves

Secretary


